
 
 

 
  

 
    

 

 

 

Newsletter – 

April 2022 
 

April marks our mid-way point for the 2022 regular season!  
 
Make sure to get qualified for your District Finals so you can win those prizes 
awarded at the district level. To be eligible for District Finals prizes, roper must 
have competed in the specific roping category on any two different dates in that 
District prior to District Finals.   
 

 

OTRA Finals are scheduled for Monday, June 27th - Saturday, July 2nd.  
Be sure to get qualified for each category you want to compete in.  
OTRA Finals qualifications are based on attendance at the district ropings. 
For the 1.0, Beginner, 2.0, 2.5 & 3.5, roper must be qualified from District 
level to compete at OTRA Finals. A roper must have competed in the 
specific roping category – either on any three Home District dates or on any 
four dates in any combination of Districts. For the All Girl, Century, Mixed-
Jr/Sr & 4.5 roper must be qualified in any category from 3.5 & below. 
If you have any questions about your attendance for qualifications, please 
contact the office at 806-499-3584. 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 
 


